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Reference: NMAC 19.15.13.1105 (C)
Ute Mountain Ute Recompletions
Confidentiality Request

Dear Mr. Perrin:

Burlington Resources, an affiliate of ConocoPhillips Company (“COPC?”) is currently
recompleting six wells on the Ute Mountain Ute reservation as follows:

Ute Mountain Ute 48 API: 30-045-29478

Ute 27 API: 30-045-29276
Ute Mountain Ute 44 APIl: 30-045-29498
Ute Com 23 API: 30-045-29265
Ute Mountain Ute 50 API: 30-045-29548
Ute 8 API: 30-045-11410

The wells will are, or will be, recompleted to additional zones within the Paradox and
Hermosa formations. The information obtained from these completions will be utilized
to determine whether or not the program will continue, which could potentially result in a
competitive advantage in this area.

Pursuant to the NMAC 19.15.13.1105, Paragraph C, COPC is requesting that the
Division keep the completion reports associated with these six wells confidential.

Should you have any questions about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.
We appreciate the Division’s cooperation in this matter.

-Sharon R. Zubrog
Regulatory Compliance Manager

ConocoPhillips Company




